
-----Original Message----- 
From: vmarshall01@everyactioncustom.com <vmarshall01@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 6:27 AM 
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please support clean energy (DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER 
PLAN ) 
 
Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden, 
 
“Green energy” is a farce 
I do not support wind turbines in the ocean  
 
 
Sincerely, 
Victoria Marshall 
901 Stone Harbor Blvd  Cape May Court House, NJ 08210-2444 vmarshall01@comcast.net 

mailto:vmarshall01@everyactioncustom.com
mailto:vmarshall01@everyactioncustom.com
mailto:Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov
mailto:vmarshall01@comcast.net

	From: vmarshall01@everyactioncustom.com <vmarshall01@everyactioncustom.com>

